
January 21 Elementary Schools Report 

PENNEKAMP 

DRAGON PARENTS HAPPY HOUR is on FEBRUARY 7TH 5:30-8:30 at Abigaile’s. 
There will be fun, food, and entertainment. All Pennekamp parents are invited to 
attend.  

Family to Family is a Pennekamp program that offers help to their families who are in 
need of immediate long and short-term support through challenging times. With 
compassion and understanding Family-to-Family creates a specific and caring plan 
that is actualized through the generous volunteering of PK families who help the 
family with daily activities and support. 

GRANDVIEW 

SCHOOL FACILITY IMPROVEMENT FORUM 6:30-8PM - CAFETERIA We have a 
unique opportunity to take Grand View to the next level. Come hear about the 
process to put together an MBUSD school facility improvement master plan, and 
share your views about how our school can be even better.  

03/10 Kindergarten Parent Orientation 8:45am - GV Cafeteria  
The Grandview Open House and Young At Art show have been changed from June to 

March 26. Mark your calendar! Classroom visit schedule TBA. 

MEADOWS 

Tickets for the 2015 Meadows Parent Party are on Sale Now!!! It will be on Saturday, 
March 7th from 7 pm - 12 am at American Martyrs O'Donnell Hall and it will be a 
Western Hoe-Down. Tickets are on sale now at $90/ticket.   

They just hosted a Western-Hoedown themed Father Daughter Dance last Friday. 

PACIFIC 

Pacific School Presents "ALL ABOUT THAT TALENT”! at the Mira Costa High School 
Auditorium on March 6, 2015 - 5:30pm. Tickets are on sale now.  

They are holding a Val-Grams fundraiser next Monday and Tuesday. 
Their “Parent Party Season” has begun, and tickets are on sale for their themed “Bright 

Lights Big City” fundraiser. It will be at the Manhattan Beach Studios on March 
21st. 

http://gvpta.us4.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8bd83b5750daa264c8715e187&id=bf2ee8a2b3&e=03e2786fda
http://www.meadowsschool.org/news/tickets-2015-meadows-parent-party-are-sale-now


ROBINSON 

This next month, Robinson’s featured “Character Pillar” is “Caring” through compassion 
and courteous actions. They will celebrate these character traits next Friday, Feb. 
6th at our Spirit Assembly and then again after school when students will be making 
Lunches With Love for the homeless. 

They are also collecting items of necessity like socks, shampoo, and toothbrushes for the 
homeless to go with the Lunches with Love. 

It's time to start designing your t-shirt for the Robinson Family Fun Run T-Shirt Design 
Contest! Students from all grades are encouraged to submit drawings, one of which 
will be selected to go on the front of Robinson's 15th Annual Family Fun Run t-shirt 
to be worn the day of the race.  

ALL 

Also, the district wide orchestra concert will be held tomorrow, February 5th, at 6:30 in 
the Mira Costa Auditorium. The all district band Concert will be held next Thursday, 
February 12, also at 6:30. 

http://www.robinsonelementary.org/events-school-assemblies/events/spirit-assembly-%E2%80%93-caringcompassioncourtesy

